a U A W N

10
11
12
13

PUB-NLH-035
Supply Cost Accounting
Pagelof1

According to Appendix A, page 7 of 7, Section B - 1.2, Hydro notes that the Industrial Customer
Rate Stabilization Plan (“RSP”) rate adjustments and the Utility Rate RSP rate adjustments are
scheduled for January 1, 2022 and July 1, 2022, respectively. However, it is also noted that “the
timing of the required rate revision will depend on the implementation schedule for the rate
mitigation plan.” Please confirm that Hydro will be filing applications with the Board for

proposed RSP rate adjustments effective for January 1, 2022 and July 1, 2022.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro plans to file applications with the Board of Commissioners of
Public Utilities for revisions to proposed rate stabilization plan adjustments effective January 1,
2022 and July 1, 2022; however, the release of the rate mitigation plan by the Government of
Newfoundland and Labrador could influence the rate adjustment proposals reflected in these

applications.



